
ADVERTISE AS PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Public Hearing 
April 25, 2024 

Abita Springs Town Hall 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Abita Springs 
Planning & Zoning Commission at 6:00 pm on Thursday, April 25, 2024, at 22161 Level 
Street, Abita Springs. The public hearing will be held to receive public comments on 
the following items:  

1. Proposed commercial use, Quality Plumbing at 22278 10th St, Abita Springs, LA 
70420. The property is zoned Commercial. The Planning and Zoning 
Commission will determine if the proposed commercial use is consistent with 
uses permitted in the Commercial Zone.   

2. Recommend (1) repeal of the Planned Unit Development (PUD) zoning district, 
(2) amendment of nonconforming use regulations to clarify treatment of 
existing PUDs, and (3) to provide for related matters. 

 

All interested parties shall have the right and opportunity to appear and be heard on 
the subject.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


